
 

 

August 10, 2007   

 

Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells State Office Building   
160 E. 300 S.  - 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145   
 
Dear Public Service Commission:   

On August 3, 2007 I and David Ward had a meeting with President Walje and Paul Padokovich   
of Rocky Mountain Power. We met for the purpose of resolving the issues brought before the   
Public Service Commission of Utah.   

The two hour meeting was amicable and very productive. As a result Rocky Mountain Power   
agreed to various stipulations which were specific to my complaint of February 27,2007.  They   
have signed a document agreeing to those stipulations. Rocky Mountain Power will submit to   
you a document signed by my attorney (David 0. Drake) agreeing to such.   

With Rocky Mountain Power now being autonomous from PacifiCorp, (as of March 2007)   
Rocky Mountain Power will be able to re-establish itself as a reliable, efficient electrical utility. It   
is my belief that the analysis of William's Consulting, will still be important and valuable to the   
PSC and to Rocky Mountain Power.   
 
As a result of the good faith negotiation with Rocky Mountain Power, which in no-way   
represented a buy-out to achieve such agreement, I am asking the PSC to drop the action initiated   
by my complaint represented as Docket No. 07-03-08. I think that with the agreement achieved   
there will be no need for a Technical Conference hearing, which was scheduled for August 16,   
2007.   

For your information, I have essential surgery scheduled for August 16th . If you feel the   
conference must go forward please let me know.   
 
I want to thank Administrative Judge Steve Goodwill for his objective and efficient service with   
regard to my complaint. I also want to thank all of the PSC, the Division of Utilities, and   
Committee on Consumer Services for their assistance to include discovery processes with Rocky   
Mountain Power.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
Richard E. Drake   
2134 E. Lambourne Ave.   
Salt Lake City, UT 84109   
(801) 484-5130   


